To whom it may concern
date: November 14th, 2011
RECOMMENDATION FOR CLIO BERALDIN

LSy

I would like to take an opportunity to offer a formal recommendation for Clio
Beraldin.

I was the teacher of Clio in her exchange year progamm at the HEs International
Business and Marketing studies in 2007-2008 for Dutch as a foreign language.

I have known Clio for one year and feel that she is a deserving candidate for
your business school program.

Clio has left me a deep impression for her zeal and earnest in the Dutch
language. I'm very glad to write this letter of recommendation for her because as
a teacher I know very well her attitude in class.

She followed the Dutch course demonstrating a strong dedication to get the
knowledge of the Dutch language. I find her enthusiasm and dedication both
inspiring and motivating.

I believe Clio exhibits many of the qualities that are also essential to business
students. An education at your esteemed business school will help her hone
these qualities, while enhancing her career opportunities. I highly recommend
Clio for your program and hope that you will carefully consider admission
application.

Yours sincerely,
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